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On June 16, 2024, Special Agent (SA) Josh Rammel (Rammel) made contact with Christina
Taylor (Christina) at  regarding the death of her ex-husband George Eric Taylor
(Eric).

Christina advised that she had already been notified of Eric's death, but that she did not have
any details as to how it occurred. SA Rammel identified himself and stated that the Ohio
Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) was currently investigating Eric's death but was able to
provide basic information that SA Rammel knew would be included on the news.

SA Rammel informed Christina that Eric was involved in an altercation with the Wood County
Sheriff's Office (WCSO) and that the initial call and WCSO's response was currently under
investigation. Christina indicated that she understood. SA Rammel provided his contact
information in the event that Christina had any additional questions. Christina said that she
did not have any at this time but would contact SA Rammel in the future.

On June 18, 2024, Christina contacted SA Rammel and inquired if there was any additional
information which SA Rammel would be able to provide. SA Rammel informed Christina that
Eric's autopsy had been completed, but SA Rammel did not have any additional information as
to what Eric's current wife Jessica Taylor (Jessica) and Eric's family was doing as far as funeral
arrangements. Christina mentioned that she and her two children with Eric were going to
come up to Ohio this week, and that Eric's funeral was on June 21, 2024. Christina stated that
she understood that SA Rammel did not have any additional information at this time but told
SA Rammel that she would be checking in "periodically" to see if there is anything new. SA
Rammel advised that he understood and told Christina that she was free to contact him at any
time but could not guarantee new information. Christina stated that she understood, and the
conversation was concluded.
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